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MEUSAC in collaboration with the Ambassador of the United States to Malta, organized a discussion on TTIP: State of Play and Future . 
The discussion was introduced by Dr Vanni Xuerb, Head MEUSAC who gave an overview of the current state of play of the negotiations between EU different stakeholder and their counterparts in the US
In her opening specch, H.E.G. Kathleen Hill, Ambassador for the United States to Malta highlighted the importance of the EU and the US reaching agreement now, for both the EU and the US to take a leading role in raising the global level of shared values 
Keynote speech was delivered by Dr Eliza Patterson, an attorney specializing in international trade law and policy. Three areas were highlighted: access to market; regulatory co-operation and standards which were dealt with in detail
As regards to the future, Dr Patterson’s views that although final agreement may not be reached during the Obama administration,  with US elections early in November, it is hoped that negotiations will go on, although one cannot predict the direction they will take, whatever the outcome of the US Presidential elections will be. Other important areas discussed were on how the BREXIT will affect UK, the EU member states and US EU Trade relations
Mr Stefano Mallia, Member of the European Economic and Social Committee, (EESC) moderated the Panel discussion Panelists included Dr  Roberta Metsola MEP ( who gave a video message), Dr Alfred Sant, MEP, Mr David Sammut (Director International Economic Relations, Ministry of Finance),  Dr Tanya Sciberras Camilleri, President Am-Cham Malta and Dr Eliza Patterson, keynote speaker 
The interactive discussion with the members of the public dealt with several areas including agriculture, climate change, environment, data regulation, health, dispute settlement, the power of multinationals and SMEs among others. It was noted that the panel did not include a representative of Consumers to ensure a balance of views in the discussion, to reflect what the TransAtlantic Consumer Dialogue (TACD) is proposing in the negotiations, as one of the key stakeholders in the negotiations. The role of Trade Unions responsible for employees and how the latter will be affected by this Trade Agreement was also addressed. Finally access to information and not least via EU websites to ensure transparency is crucial for ordinary citizens to be able to assess developments of negotiations and be in a position to make their voice heard 
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